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The SCWC had been considering a policy recommendation related to ensuring that all students 
involved in any aspect of institutional research will be covered by the student code of conduct. 
However, the committee voted not to make a recommendation at this time, as the SCWC Chair 
was able to discuss the policy change with the Office of Academic Affairs, as the code is 
presently being updated to address this concern. 

The SCWC discussed the upcoming implementation of the campus carry policy and procedures. 
The committee members were asked to consult with their colleges/departments to identify 
what, if any, preparations are being made, if they have contacted MUPD Chief Terry to come 
speak with staff and faculty, and what questions they have about implementation. SCWC wants 
to consider how this committee can help promote student safety related to this change. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Penny Koontz, Faculty Senator/SCWC Liaison 


